








7.4. Chair of FRACC & Pension Trustees for LGSS Scheme Proposal 

Currently the Director and Deputy Director are the Trustees of the Local Government Superannuation 

Scheme [LGSS] in PHECC, which applies to those employed in the organisation before 2013, or who 

had previous relevant service in a public service organisation covered by this Scheme. It was 

recommended by FRACC at their recent meeting, that Council consider adding the Chair of FRACC as a 

third Trustee. This was approved by Council via the following resolution: 

Resolution: That Council approve that the Chair of FRACC, in addition to the Director and Deputy 

Director, be appointed as a trustee of the Local Government Superannuation Scheme in PHECC. 

Proposed: Pat Fleming Seconded: Fiona McDaid 

Carried without dissent. 

It was clarified that the above addition to Trusteeship will not apply to persons employed by PHECC as 

new public sector entrants after 2013 as they would be covered by the Single Scheme for public 

servants, administered in all respects by DPER. 

8.0. Register 

8.1. Register Report 

The report, as included in Council papers, was noted. 

9.0 AOB 

There being no other business the Vice-Chair thanked all for attending. 

The meeting concluded at 13:0Shrs approx. 

Signed: 

Jacqueline Burke 

Chairperson 

Date: 


